
 
 
 

April 9, 2020 
For immediate release 
 

Brian Siegel Named Next Principal 
Of Pewaukee Lake Elementary 

 
After previously serving as PLE’s Associate Principal, Siegel plans to 

continue to cultivate innovation through his new role.  
 

Pewaukee, WI - ​The Pewaukee School District is pleased to announce the selection of Brian 
Siegel, current Associate Principal, as the next Principal of Pewaukee Lake Elementary. Siegel 
will take the helm after Principal Robin Wilson transitions to the district office as the Director of 
Learning and Leadership for the 2020-21 school year. Wilson has been the Pewaukee Lake 
Elementary Principal for 6 years.  
 
A graduate of UW-Madison, Siegel taught at the elementary level for 12 years, spending 10 of 
them at the Hamilton School District as a 2nd, 3rd, and 5th grade teacher. After earning his 
Master’s degree in Educational Leadership from Cardinal Stritch University, Brian was named 
Pewaukee Lake Elementary’s Associate Principal in 2017.  For the past two years, Mr. Siegel 
has continued to cultivate a positive and innovative atmosphere as the Associate Principal of 
PLE alongside Wilson.  
 
“I am honored and humbled to take on the role of PLE's Principal and continue the great work 
that the staff has started with Mrs. Wilson in this role,” said Siegel. “The Pewaukee School 
District and PLE community welcomed me in with open arms when I first came here two years 
ago, and I feel lucky to be able to call this place home for a long time to come. The staff, 
students, and families at PLE are incredible and I cannot wait to continue building on our 
success as we transition into a 4K-2 school.” 
 
Dr. Mike Cady, Pewaukee Superintendent said: “Mr. Siegel is a talented and committed 
professional educator who deeply cares about every student in his school.  He rose to the top of 
a very strong pool of nearly 100 candidates through a rigorous hiring process.  I am confident 
that Brian will be very successful working with the great staff at Pewaukee Lake Elementary as 
they work together to open the door to each child’s future.” 
 

 



 

 
The Pewaukee Board of Education will formally take action on the recommendation of Mr. 
Siegel’s hire during the regular meeting on April 20th. Brian Siegel’s first official day as 
Pewaukee Lake Elementary’s new Principal will be July 1, 2020.  
 
Pewaukee School District is a public 4K-12 district offering an award-winning, future-ready 
education to over 3,000 students in a unique, single-campus setting. We are passionately 
committed to our mission to open the door to each child’s future. 
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